
Moline IL Director of Engineering 

The City of Moline, IL (population 42,985) is seeking a Director of Engineering to lead the Engineering 
Department’s 16-member professional staff and direct the design and construction of major municipal 
infrastructure and facility projects. 

The City of Moline is in Rock Island County, Illinois, and makes up part of the “Quad Cities” along with East 
Moline, Rock Island, Bettendorf, and Davenport. Chicago is 175 miles to the east of Moline and Des Moines 
is 160 miles to the west. Infrastructure, ranked as a priority by residents in the City’s 2022-2024 strategic 
plan, encompasses water, sewer, street, sidewalk, and transportation projects that will be a primary focus 
for the Director of Engineering.  

The Director of Engineering oversees an annual operating budget of $1.7 million and an average annual 
capital budget of $17.2 million. As a department head, this position serves as a member of the City’s 
management team and works in in collaboration with other City departments and government entities to 
address engineering design needs and ensure the safety of public infrastructure. The Director of 
Engineering has the discretion to augment the City’s engineering staff by drawing on needed talent from 
an approved pool of consulting engineering firms.  

The salary range for this position is $110,455 - $154,637.  The anticipated starting salary is $132,546 +/- 
DOQ/E. The City provides health insurance benefits and participates in the Illinois Municipal Retirement 
Fund, which includes pension, short-term disability, and permanent disability programs.  

The Director of Engineering position requires a bachelor’s degree and seven years progressively 
responsible experience in civil engineering, including at least three years of supervisory experience; or 
equivalent combination of training and experience, which provides the required knowledge, skills and 
abilities. The successful candidate must be licensed as a professional engineer (PE) in the State of Illinois 
or able to obtain such licensure in a reasonable period of time.  

Qualified candidates please submit your cover letter and resume online by visiting our website at:  
  
https://bakertilly.recruitmenthome.com/postings/3293 
  
This position is open until filled; however, interested applicants are strongly encouraged to apply no later 
than Monday, March 14, 2022. For more information, please contact Sharon Klumpp at 
sharon.klumpp@bakertilly.com or by calling 651-223-3053 or Anne Lewis at anne.lewis@bakertilly.com or 
by calling 703-723-8214. EOE.  
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